
 
 

August 24, 2021 

 

DONATION TO THE DISTRICT 
 

 

The District has received the following donation: 

 

1. Nancy and Dick Christian donated various learning materials to help engage students and make 

learning fun. The estimated value of this donation is $100.  

 

 

Administrative Recommendation 

 

Administration requests the Board of Education approve acceptance of the above listed gift(s), grant(s) or 

bequest(s) as per Board Policy 1400, to authorize the establishment of appropriate accounts to monitor fiscal 

activity, to amend the budget to reflect this action and to publish the budget change per Wisconsin Statute 

65.90(5)(a). 

 

 

Bethany Ormseth, Ed.D. 


